
 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Friday, August 16, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Unfortunately, as of today, a driver has yet to be hired for your child's afternoon bus route. As a 

result, your child’s afternoon bus will be delayed for the foreseeable future. To avoid daily 

notifications, we are sending this one-time letter to inform you of the ongoing delay. 

Once a driver is appointed for your child's route, we will notify you immediately through our 

Mass Notification System. Updates will also be posted on social media and the Silsbee ISD 

website under the Transportation Message section on the homepage. 

We are concerned that frequent notifications may lead to parents becoming complacent. We want 

to ensure that important messages are not overlooked, mistakenly assumed to be about the daily 

bus delays. 

When a driver is hired for your child’s bus, we will issue a call, post to social media and on the 

Silsbee ISD website. 

To stay informed about daily bus delays, please check the Silsbee ISD website regularly. 

If you choose to pick up your child from school, please notify your child’s campus before 2:00 

p.m. on that day to inform them of the change. 

We sincerely appreciate your patience and understanding as we actively work to hire more bus 

drivers. 

Sincerely, 

Silsbee Independent School District Transportation Department 


